Welcome to Year 4 - Autumn Term

DAILY REMINDERS:
Year 4 children should come to school in their school expected PE kit on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

Monday:
Reading books handed in — to be changed in the library and then handed back out. Please note, Reading books can be

changed on other days in the week too if your child has finished their book.
Tuesday:

All Year 4 Classes: PE lesson

4KC Violin lesson

Wednesday:

All Year 4 Classes: PE lesson

4Q Clarinet lesson

Thursday:
Any celebrations for Friday’s assembly need to be in by Thursday at the latest.

Friday:
4U Dhol drums lesson
Celebration Assembly

Homework Projects:

If your child would like to complete and share a homework project related to their learning for this half term, they can share
this on the final week. Additional information regarding this will be sent on a separate letter.

Maths:

Maths homework will be set weekly using a platform called Atom. This will commence in Week 3 (W/C 18.09.23).
Reading:

We recommend that you read with your child 4 times a week for 15 minutes, where possible. Once your child has finished
their reading book, they need to complete a quiz on Accelerated Reader.

Spellings:

Your child will receive a spelling list on Monday 11" September with their spellings, and spelling rules, for the Autumn 1 term.
In addition, your child is required to learn the Year 3/4 common exception words. All spellings and Y3/4 common exception
words can be found on the school website.

YEAR 4 Upcoming events |/ kRey information:

Wednesday 27" September — Parents’ Evening

Thursday 28* September — Parents” Evening

Thursday 5* October 2023 - Year 4 trip to Twycross Zoo

Wednesday 13" December 2023 - Year 4 Christmas Production — Evening Production (5pm)
Thursday 14™* December 2023 — Year 4 Christmas Production — Afternoon Production (2pm)

DRINKS & SNACKS:

Water: Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle filled with fresh water each day — this is kept in the classroom.
Snacks: Children are allowed a healthy snack at morning break. Suggested snacks can include: a plain biscuit, fruit, cereal
bar, vegetables etc.

A reminder that we are a NUT AWARE school so please do ensure all food sent into school is nut free.

Contacting school:

Members of our Senior Leadership Team are on the doors and front gate at drop off and pick up every day and are happy to
speak with you!

For general enquiries and to arrange a time to speak with your child’s teacher, please contact the school office by emailing:
enquiry@boldmere.bha.sch.uk

A reminder that we have a safe DSL email address for any safequarding concerns:

safeds|@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
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